Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcement.

Happy New Year to all of our families and welcome back to school in 2025.

We have 3 more weeks until the end of the 2nd Quarter and the 1st Semester. I encourage all of you to check your student's grades and encourage them to make up any assignments that they may be missing.

We will have our monthly RAM conversation on zoom with myself on January 22 at 6 pm. Parents, if you have concerns, this is an open platform to discuss, so please take the time to join and see what is going on at Northeast. This month's topic will be understanding data in Math and ELA. Zoom link will be sent out later.

Athletics this week:

Basketball

Thursday, January 9
Northeast vs. Kernodle @Northeast

Wrestling

Thursday, January 9
Northeast vs. Kernodle @Kernodle

Those are all of the announcements for this week, remember attendance is important, so we hope to see everyone on Monday. Thank you.
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